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Attention RID Customers, 
  
At the start of the new year the district will begin assessing an 
annual maintenance fee to each customer.  This $60.00 fee will 
be due prior to the start of 2025.  All payments should be made 
directly to Roosevelt Irrigation District either in person or by mail.  
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact us in the 
office. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Donovan L. Neese 
Superintendent 


